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University news & events

Dear members of the university community, 

While we are still awaiting the official publication 
of the extension of the Covid-19 measures 
adopted by the regional Andalusian authorities, 
we wish to inform that the measures adopted by 
the UGR on 9 November will be extended until the 
end of the first semester, as anticipated in the 
session of the University Senate held last Friday.

https://covid19.ugr.es/en/news/communique-
9112020-presidential-decree-8112020-boja-77 
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